
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Irvington Town Council scheduled 

for September 13, 2018, which was not held as scheduled due to public 

safety concerns from Hurricane Florence, will be combined with the 

regular monthly meeting scheduled to be held on Thursday, October 11, 

2018 at 6:30 in the town office; 235 Steamboat Road.   

All agenda items will be carried over to the October meeting. 

 


